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POST OFFICE BOX 790 

HARTSVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA 29550 

DEC.0 4 1987 

Robinson File No: 13510C Serial: RNPD/87-5348 

Dr. J. N. Grace 
Regional Administrator 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET NO. 50-261 
LICENSE NO. DPR-23 

REVISED RESPONSE TO NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-261/87-06 

Dear Dr. Grace: 

Summary 

Carolina Power and Light Company's (CP&L) letter to you (Serial: NLS-87-145), 
dated July 10, 1987, responded to the subject inspection report. Due to the 
increased scope of actions required to implement the program in response to 
Inspection Follow-Up Item 50-261/87-06-18, it has become necessary to 
reschedule our commitment for final implementation. This matter was discussed 
with Mr. P. Fredrickson of your staff on November 25, 1987.  

Details 

As stated in the subject letter, a methodology for indexing calculations at 
Robinson Plant was established by August 31, 1987. Our intent, however, to 
have an approved, functioning program by November 1, 1987, by which current, 
approved calculations related to the Robinson Plant design could be included 
in the index, is incomplete at this time.. At this stage, a computer program 
has been developed to index the calculations and several hundred calculations 
have been entered. A draft procedure, which will capture new calculations for 
entry, has been developed by the Nuclear Engineering Department (NED). NED 
has primary responsibility for developing and controlling the majority of 
calculations within CP&L. Other organizations within CP&L, however, provide 
design affecting calculations other than NED. The participation of these 
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other organizations' is being solicited and their approval of this program 
will be required. The incorporation of these other organizations requires 
more time than previously expected. The schedule required for final program 
implementation will be developed by December 18, 1987. It is anticipated that 
final implementation will be in 1988. Should you have a concern with regard 
to this change in schedule, please contact me.  

Yours very truly, 

Guy . Beatty.  
Vice President 

Robinson Nuclear Project Department 

DCS:jch 

cc: NRC Document Control Desk 
Mr. K. Eccelston (ONRR) 
Mr. L. W. Garner (NRC Resident Inspector - RNPD)
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OPJGINAL SIGNED BY 
G. P BEiITY, JR.  
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